
Subject: RE: Contact at LAPD
From: "Howard, Rick" <rhoward@occidentalentertainment.com>
Date: 06/03/2016 04:01 PM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Paul Jordan <32285@lapd.lacity.org>, Eddie Guerra <38136@lapd.lacity.org>
CC: "Wong, Gail" <gail@occidentalentertainment.com>

Thanks, Jim.
 
The Petition is for Mansfield Avenue, between Santa Monica and Romaine.  I attach a similar letter we received from LAPD in 2014 for
other petitions.  Any help you can provide would be greatly appreciated.  Please contact me with any questions.
 
Best regards,
 
Rick Howard
 
**********************
Richard Howard
Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
Occidental Entertainment Group Holdings, Inc.
1149 N. McCadden Place
Hollywood, CA  90038
Voice: (323) 464-0055
Fax: (323) 464-0099
www.OccidentalEntertainment.com

follow us!
 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 3:56 PM
To: Paul Jordan <32285@lapd.lacity.org>; Eddie Guerra <38136@lapd.lacity.org>
Cc: Howard, Rick <rhoward@occidentalentertainment.com>
Subject: FW: Contact at LAPD
 
Paul and Eddie, I am forwarding to you both an inquiry from one of our BID Boardmembers, Rick Howard.  He needs a letter of support for
a parking petition.  Can you please assist him with this.  Thanks!
 
I have cc’ed Rick on this message.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 

From: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Friday, June 3, 2016 at 3:52 PM
To: Richard Howard <RHoward@OccidentalEntertainment.com>
Cc: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Contact at LAPD
 
Rick, John Washington has retired and is no longer here.
  
Our new SLO is:
 
Senior Lead Officer
Paul Jordan
Hollywood Division
(213)793-0632 Cell
(323)871-4068 Work
32285@lapd.lacity.org
 
I have cc’ed SLO Jordan on this message.
 



--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 

From: Richard Howard <RHoward@OccidentalEntertainment.com>
Date: Friday, June 3, 2016 at 3:28 PM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Contact at LAPD
 
Jim,
 
I need to get a letter of support from LAPD for a parking petition.  Is John Washington still there?  Who is my best contact these days? 
Thanks!
 
Rick
 
**********************
Richard Howard
Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
Occidental Entertainment Group Holdings, Inc.
1149 N. McCadden Place
Hollywood, CA  90038
Voice: (323) 464-0055
Fax: (323) 464-0099
www.OccidentalEntertainment.com

follow us!
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